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OBEX Commander is a Windows software that comes
with an easy to use interface, plus a set of
basic tools to handle the data transfer between
a PC and a mobile phone. With its handy
features and intuitive interface, OBEX
Commander might be a quick and easy-to-use tool
that will fit any file exchange scenario. If
you have any questions or suggestions about
OBEX Commander, please write them in the
comments section. Thanks! Publisher's
Description OBEX Commander is a software
designed for communicating with a remote
handset. Supports various device connections,
including infrared, Bluetooth, WIDCOMM,
BlueSoleil, and serial. The application is
intuitive and easy to use. It supports multiple
file transfers via infrared, Bluetooth, USB,
and Serial. OBEX Commander is the perfect tool
for computer file transfer between a PC and a
mobile phone. OBEX Commander is a software
designed for communicating with a remote
handset. Supports various device connections,
including infrared, Bluetooth, WIDCOMM,
BlueSoleil, and serial. The application is
intuitive and easy to use. It supports multiple
file transfers via infrared, Bluetooth, USB,
and Serial. OBEX Commander is the perfect tool
for computer file transfer between a PC and a



mobile phone. OBEX Commander is a free
application. It will run on all Microsoft
Windows operating systems. OBEX Commander
features a convenient and simple interface. You
can use it to quickly connect your mobile phone
with a computer, and transfer files. OBEX
Commander supports various device connections:
infrared, Bluetooth, WIDCOMM, BlueSoleil, and
serial. OBEX Commander allows you to browse
through the files and folders on your computer.
It can support up to 100 file transfers at a
time. OBEX Commander is a stable application.
It will not crash or hang up. It is fully
compatible with Microsoft Office and Adobe
applications. You can use OBEX Commander to
transfer files over an infrared connection.
Using OBEX Commander you can:• copy/move files
to/from your mobile phone• view files on your
phone• put files on your phone• copy files
between your PC and phone• copy files between
different mobile phones• create a new folder on
your phone• send/receive e-mail attachments
(OEM)• synchronize contacts• synchronize
address book• synchronize to a Palm organizer
OBEX Commander is an extremely easy-to-use
program
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KEYMACRO is the first and only all-in-one tool
for the management of macros in your Windows
programs. KEYMACRO gives you all the tools you
need to organize, run, modify and export your
macros and create new ones in one simple and
powerful package. Everything is done
automatically through a full-featured macro
wizard. With KEYMACRO you can choose the type
of macro you want to create, add it to your
clipboard and then run it right from the
KEYMACRO menu. Create text macros to insert
into documents or automatically print out
documents on schedule. Keymacro creates and
runs up to 18 macros at once. It has extensive
customization options: You can modify the
starting position of the macro, you can add the
position and size of labels to the macro and
you can create menu shortcuts to execute your
macros in a convenient manner. KEYMACRO is free
of charge and fully compatible with Windows
98/Me/2000/XP/Vista. - 2 powerful full-featured
wizards to assist you in the creation of all
types of macros - Modify your macros and create
new ones in the easy-to-use wizard - Supports
text, image and menu macros - Select the
starting position of the macro and the label
position and size of each macro - Add the macro
name and the labels to the shortcut menu - Set
the number of different messages you want to
use in the message database - Select the
shortcut menu order - Support all message types



and report formats - Use message data from file
instead of writing directly into the message -
Insert the formatted date - Print multi-page
documents directly from the macro - Add the
macro to the message database - Export the
database as an xlt format file - Support up to
18 macros - And much more... - Make macros
available from a menu shortcut - Macros can be
saved in a text or an image file - Macro text
can be copied to the clipboard and pasted
directly into a document - Modify the number of
characters in the message to the next higher
integer - Set the number of lines in the
message and in the message report - Load and
save the macro database from a file - Can also
save an entire report from the database - Use a
file to hold the data for the message - And
much more... - Macros can be added to and
executed from a menu shortcut - Create label
shortcuts to the macro names - Make macros
available from the message 2edc1e01e8



OBEX Commander

OBEX Commander is a simple, yet powerful file
transfer tool that lets you copy files between
your mobile phone and a computer. You can
transfer music, pictures, videos, ring tones,
or anything else that can be stored on the
phone. You can also transfer text files, email
messages, PDFs and presentation files. In
addition to this, you can synchronize contacts
and calendars, view the history of the files,
send files to your phone by email, print and
more. The program runs under Windows
95/98/Me/NT/2000/XP/Vista/7/8/8.1/10. It's
small, yet powerful and easy to use file
transfer tool. **** IMPORTANT NOTE **** The
OBEX Commander that you download is a software
file. If you plan to use the software on your
own hardware, you must purchase a license key
from our website. If you are considering using
OBEX Commander on a commercial basis (i.e. you
want to sell the software as a product), please
contact us for more information. If you like
the software, please rate it by clicking the
'Vote' button. Note: we are not responsible for
the software you download, if you are not able
to use it as it is intended. This program will
not run on devices running on Android,
Blackberry, Maemo or Symbian operating systems.
**** IMPORTANT **** OBEX Commander is designed



to work only on Motorola, Nokia, Samsung, Sony
Ericsson and other similar types of GSM phones.
It will NOT work with some models of Blackberry
phones. OBEX Commander is not compatible with
non-GSM phones, such as Apple iPods, Palm
devices, Windows Mobile phones, etc. If you
have such a phone and want to transfer files to
or from it, use an alternative application. For
more information about using OBEX Commander on
non-GSM phones visit **** HOW TO INSTALL *** To
install OBEX Commander please read the
following instructions: 1. Unzip the compressed
OBEX Commander.zip file. 2. Run OBEX
Commander.exe file to install the software. 3.
Select the desired location and launch the
program. 4. Enjoy! -------------------- Note:
To uninstall OBEX Commander: 1. Click 'Start'
then select 'Control Panel' and click on the
'Uninstall a program' button.
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What's New In?

OBEX Commander is a powerful software tool for
Windows that lets you move files between your
PC and a number of different devices such as
cellphones, PDAs, cameras, portable MP3 players
and printers. It lets you transfer files from
and to your PC via Bluetooth, Infrared, USB, as
well as files via Serial Port. It also allows
you to set up remote folders on your PC and
access them on your phone. You can drag and
drop files in the main window, or use the
context menu to copy them to the clipboard. Use
the buttons on the toolbar to navigate through
the application and find files on your computer
or any other device connected to it. Supports
different transfer protocols. Options: OBEX
Commander supports all kinds of transfer
protocols: bluetooth, Infrared, USB and serial
ports. Full remote access to your PC. Support
for multiple instances. Multi-threading. User
friendly. You will find this little tool to be
a powerful, straightforward way to move files
to and from your computer and a mobile device.
It's a very simple and neat utility with a very
clean interface. IMPORTANT NOTICE: G4L makes no
claim or guarantee that you will be able to
transfer files to and from a mobile device and
a PC. It is the user's responsibility to ensure
their computer is connected to the Internet and



to the device that needs to be connected to the
computer. IMPORTANT NOTICE: If you are
transferring large files, you may experience a
slower than expected transfer speed. Please set
the maximum size of the packet when using your
mobile device. Use the OBEX Commander to move
files between PC and a range of mobile devices.
Use the OBEX FTP Server to access your files on
a mobile device and use the OBEX FTP Client to
connect to your mobile device. You can use the
OBEX client to transfer files to and from your
PC over a network, the Internet, or by
Bluetooth or Infrared connectivity. You can
also use the OBEX client to send files over
serial ports. The OBEX client is made up of the
following main functions. Move files over a
network connection. Use OBEX FTP to access your
files on a mobile device over a network
connection, or use OBEX FTP to transfer files
over the Internet. Use OBEX FTP to access your
files on a mobile device over a network
connection, or use OBEX FTP to transfer files
over the Internet. Browse files on your mobile
device. Use OBEX FTP Server to access your
files on a mobile device, or use OBEX FTP
Server to browse your files over the Internet.
Use OBEX FTP Server to access your files on a
mobile device, or use OBEX FTP Server to browse
your files over the Internet. Compress and
decompress files. Use OBEX FTP Server to



System Requirements For OBEX Commander:

Minimum: OS: Windows 7 or Windows 8 64-bit (32-
bit for the Macintosh version) Processor: 1.8
GHz Intel Core i3-2310M / 1.9 GHz Intel Core
i5-2540M Memory: 4 GB RAM Graphics: Nvidia
Geforce GTX 470 or ATI Radeon HD 5650 DirectX:
Version 9.0 Storage: 15 GB available space
Sound Card: DirectX 9.0 compatible (or later)
sound card Recommended: OS:
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